Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2010 4:20 PM

To: '‘Mansour Sepehr’

Subject: R0O2996: Earl Thompson, 316 38th St. Oakland
Mansour,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the site investigation report for case RO2996 is extended to
October 18, 2010.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2010 3:46 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Earl Thompson, 316 38th St. Oakland

HiJerry:

As | requested | need a 30-day extension for submittal of additional investigation report for the subject site. | really
appreciate your kindly consideration in this matter. The reason for my request is that our clients want to review it
before our submittal.

Thanks you

Mansour Sepehr

SOMA Environmental



